
 

From the Principal  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Week beginning Monday 24 May, 2021.  

Our Season 2 PSSA selection trials began for students in Year 3 -6. 

 

District Cross Country was a huge success with our students bringing back to Oatley Public 

School the Cross Country trophy. Well done competitors. Again a huge thank you to Mrs 

Rozmeta for managing this event and Mr Prenzel accompany our students to this event. 

 

WHAT’S NEW ON 4CTV 

 

Thank you to our students who have participated in our “Picture this” competition for 4CTV. 

Your entries are still piling up in the front office. The big GRIT reveal is on this week’s 4CTV 

episode. Students will see it their classrooms and parents and community can see it on this 

website.  

 

Our Year 5 STEM teams are well under way for their huge presentation day in the hall this 

week. I was so impressed with the calibre of thinking and creative ideas these students were 

developing. I am excited to see the final products. It was also exciting on how our students 

were peer reviewing each other’s  

ideas. 

 

STAGE 3 CAMP 

Stage 3 camp is 31 May – 2 June and teachers are working with students to work towards 
ensuring the students have a great experience.  

Professional Learning 

Our teachers will be involved in a twilight session on Wednesday 26 May exploring wellbeing 

. 

Term 2 2021 

As events progress throughout this term please make sure you are on our school stream 
APP so you can experience these events that your child has been involved in.  

Regards 

Debbie Hunter 

Principal 

 


